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SPECIAL VISITORS — LoveWay Inc. made a surprise visit to Hubbard Hill Retirement Community Thurs-
day, May 21, with two miniature horses, Peep and Yoshi. The visit was sparked by long-time LoveWay volunteer
Sheila Dibley, who is a resident at Hubbard Hill. Dibley mentioned to Shelley Becker, executive director of Love-
Way, that she was bored as residents at Hubbard Hill are on lockdown due to the coronavirus. Becker teamed up
with Dena Benham, director of customer experience at Hubbard Hill, to plan the visit. Dibley and her neighbors
all turned out for a chance to enjoy the fresh air and pet both minis Thursday morning. Shown is Becker, left, with
Yoshi and Dibley. Photo by Lauren Zeugner.



